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At 3:40 P.M on Sunday Afternoon 10/5/14, Sheriff Deputies were dispatched to a traffic crash 

located on W. Litchfield road near Wade road in Litchfield Township. The preliminary 

investigation revealed that Devon Conley 19 of 5800 Jefferson Commons Drive Kalamazoo 

Michigan was traveling East on W. Litchfield road when his vehicle crossed the centerline and 

left the road on the North side. After leaving the road the car struck some brush on the 

shoulder before coming to rest. The driver was injured in the crash and was treated at the 

scene by Reading Emergency Unit prior to being flown to Borgess for further evaluation. The 

crash remains under investigation. 
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